




2 March 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
 Invitation to Parent Forum meeting:  Thursday 17th March 9 am – 10 am
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you recently expressed an interest in joining the parents’ forum we would like to invite you to the first meeting which will take place on Thursday 17th March at 9 am in the parents’ group room in the old school building. The purpose of the Parent Forum is to give parents and carers a relaxed and informal place to meet with staff and governors from the school to share their views about what we are doing well and how we can improve. 
 We would be grateful if you could complete and return the attendance slip below before the meeting.
We look forward to seeing you. 
Yours sincerely


Mrs L. Humphrey
Assistant Headteacher

CLAREMONT PRIMARY SCHOOL
Parent Forum meeting   Thursday 17th March at 9 am
Name: ____________________________________
 I will be attending the Parental Forum Meeting          □
 I will not be attending the Parental Forum Meeting   □
 I will not be attending on this occasion but would like to attend further meetings  □                                  
Signature: ____________________________________

